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       27 November 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

On Wednesday 27 November at 2.00pm, we have two external visitors coming into 
the academy delivering a talk to our Year 12 students.  The talk is about a trip that is 
being offered exclusively to academies across the TCAT trust. 

The trip will run from Saturday 5 July until Saturday 19 July 2025 to the Carpathian 
Mountains in Romania, which will give students an immersive, hands on insight into 
wildlife monitoring, forest conservation, restoration, and wilderness survival. 

This is an amazing opportunity for our students, and is something we are very pleased 
to be able to offer. It is expected that all Year 12 students attend this talk, where they 
will find out more information to decide if they would like to apply to attend. 

The trip is being funded through the Turing Scheme, which means that this trip will be 
free of charge for anyone successful in applying.  

Selection processes and decisions will be set and carried out by TCAT. 

Please note that this trip is being fully conducted by TCAT including all planning, 
preparation and implementation. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours faithfully 

K Alkafafi 

Mrs K. Alkarafi 
Director of Sixth Form 

 


